
From: Bobnyse@aol.com <Bobnyse@aol.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 3/26/2013 10:11:58 AM
Subject: Re: 2013 Rules Card

Katherine,

Any info you can share with me on the Governor's April 20th event at the Boat House?

Bob C

In a message dated 3/25/2013 4:17:57 P.M. Eastern Daylight Time, KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov writes:

Thank you for your feedback! Greatly appreciated.

KV

From: Bobnyse@aol.com [mailto:Bobnyse@aol.com] 
Sent: Monday, March 25, 2013 1:35 PM 
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: Re: 2013 Rules Card

Katherine,

I like the format; one best ball should keep the pace of play at an acceptable level.

A foursome at Harbour Town is a very, very nice "prize" for long drive; some participants might take issue with 
their inability to have a chance in winning (long drives are almost always won by very good golfers). I might 
suggest you change that to "straightest drive", giving everyone playing a better chance of winning or use the 
foursome at Harbour Town for a different purpose.

See you soon, let me know if I can be of any help.

Bob C

In a message dated 3/22/2013 1:03:31 P.M. Eastern Daylight Time, KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov writes: 

Bob,

Attached is the rules card for the FGI. Please review and make any changes, additions, and/or suggestions.

The layout will change slightly. I just want to make sure the text is accurate.

Wexford has review the rules card.

Thank you for your help! I will be sending you an email this weekend with details about FGI.

Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
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